
 
 

Accounts in Arrears 
 
 
The Sunshine Coast Skating Club (SCSC) operates as a non-profit organization 
and mandates that all member accounts remain in good standing. 
 
All skaters wishing to register for programs with the SCSC must ensure that they 
have paid all relevant fees associated with the program, along with any 
outstanding amounts owed to the Club or its coaches, prior to the 
commencement of the program. 
 
Members whose accounts are in arrears will receive notifications via the SCSC 
registration and administration system, reminding them of their outstanding 
balance. 
 
In the event that a member’s dues or coaching fees remain unpaid for more than 
30 days, the Club will issue a notification to the member, providing a 14-day 
period for payment. If the due payment is not received within this timeframe, all 
skating privileges, including participation in competitions, will be suspended. 
 


